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McGean Chemical Company, Inc.
ATTN: Robert J. Zelner

Vice President and Counsel
1250 Terminal Tower
Cleveland, OH 44113

Gentlemen:

This refers to the telephone conversation between you and Mr. D. J. Sreniawski
of this office on June 23, 1980 regarding radioactive materials disposed of
at the McGean Disposal Dump in Newburgh Heights, Ohio.

With regard to this matter, we understand that you will undertake the
following actions:

1. Repair the fence surrounding the McGean Disposal Dump and establish
a patrol to assure unauthorized persons do not enter the dump area.
The fence shall be repaired by June 25, 1980 and the patrols shall
be performed twice per day, once during the daytime hours and once
during the evening hours.

2. Perform in conjunction with the Chemetron Corporation an assessment
to determine the source of radioactive material disposed of at the
dump site. This will be accomplished by July 11, 1980. Further
action will depend upon the results of this assessment.

If our understanding of your planned ac' ions, as described above, is not
in accordance with the actions being imi lemented, please contact this office
immediately.

Sincerely,

[%nu S hj'(f =~ -James G. teppler
Director
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